Rachel Tibbetts

From: Joyce Wilkowski I
Sent: 04 October 2023 19:25

To: Planning

Subject: Re: Calthorpe St development

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

7, Schofields Way
Bloxham
OX15 4NS

On Wed, 4 Oct 2023 at 11:46, Planning <Planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> wrote:

Good Morning,

Please could you supply your full postal address so that we can register your comments against the application.
Thank you

Kind regards

Development Management

Cherwell District Council

Direct Dial 01295 227006

planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

www.cherwell.gov.uk

Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil

Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil

https://planningregister.cherwell.gov.uk/

Coronavirus (COVID-19): In response to the latest Government guidance and until further notice, the Planning
Service has been set up to work remotely, from home. Customers are asked not to come to Bodicote House but
instead to phone or email the Planning Service on 01295 227006: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk. For the latest
information about how the Planning Service is impacted by COVID-19, please check the website: www.cherwell-

dc.gov.uk.

From: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 12:06 PM

To: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Calthorpe St development

23/01633/F



From: Joyce Wilkowski #f S EGNNENG_—_—
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 5:56 PM

To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Calthorpe St development

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern.

| object to the Calthorpe St development.

Where will cars park?

The town is dying as a commercial centre. This development will help its demise.
Please re -think this irresponsible development

Yours faithfully,

J Wilkowski.

Attention: This email (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage you may sustain due to such viruses. It would be best if you conducted your
own virus checks before opening the email (and any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the content of this email represents only the sender's views. It does not impose
any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.



